
People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 
 

April 15, 2018 
 
 

 

 
 

Hymn 

Welcome/Announcements 

Opening Prayer 

Choir Number 

Hymn 

Prayer for the Missionary of the Week ......................... Mr. Drew Koffman 

Hymn 

Musical Offering 

Message from God’s Word ................................................... Pastor Ramler 

 (1 Peter 1:22-25) 

Benediction 

 
 

 

 

Sunday 12:30 p.m. Spaghetti Fundraiser Dinner 

 7:00 p.m. Business Meeting 

Tuesday 7:00 p.m. Ladies’ Missionary Fellowship 

Wednesday 7:00 p.m. Prayer & Bible Study 

Thursday 7:00 p.m. Visitation 

 4:00 p.m. FCA Home Game 

Friday 4:30 p.m. FCA Home Game 

 

 
 

  
 

Apr. 22 Nursing Home Ministry; YAC & SNAC;  

 Skype with O’Briens (pm) 

Apr. 24 MOMS Bible Study 

Apr. 29 5th Sunday Fellowship 

Apr. 29 Skype with McPeters 

May 1 Grandma’s Friends 

May 4 FCA Paint Night 

May 5 FCA Track and Field Event 

May 5 Church Work Day 

 

 

 

Announcements 
 

Mowers Needed 
If you would be interested in helping with the mowing of the property, 

please be sure to see Dave Corselius or Adam Black. Thank you in advance 

for your help! 
 

Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser 
After the service, there will be a Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser for 

scholarship funds for church families in need of financial assistance with 

FCA tuition. There will be a minimum suggested donation of $10 per adult. 

If you have any questions, please see Pam Weddle. 
 

5th Sunday Fellowship 
After the morning service, on April 29, we will be having a potluck dinner. 

We’d like to ask all regular attendees to bring food so that all our guests and 

visitors feel welcome to stay. Please see the sign-up sheet in the foyer. If 

anyone has any questions, please see Dawn Pryor. 
 

Meet Dave Lavoie 
On Sunday Morning, April 29, Mr. Dave Lavoie will be preaching the 

morning service. The deacons have met with him and are recommending 

him for the church to consider hiring as our next school administrator. In 

the afternoon service, he will be sharing his testimony and answering 

questions. 
 

Exchange Seminar (a soul winning training program) 
Mark your calendars for the Exchange Seminar coming June 2-6, 2018. 

Sessions will be held on Saturday and Sunday and during week nights. 
 

Nursery and Toddler Workers Needed 
If you are able to help in the nursery, please see Tammie Watson. For 

toddlers, please see Carol Black. Your assistance is much appreciated and 

needed. 
 

Happy Birthday! 
Apr. 11 Brian McCully 

Apr. 12 Matthew Young 

Apr. 12 Hai-Yen Tran 
 

Happy Anniversary! 
Apr. 16 Gregg & Jean Salsi 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 April 15 April 22 

 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 
Juniors- D. Corselius Wades Youngs 

Primaries Scott Corselius 

Beginners- R. Thompson Thompson Jackson 

Toddlers- C. Black TBA Miller 

 

*NURSERY 
Sunday School T. Watson P. Annor 

Morning Worship T. Watson 

H. Young 

N. Jones  

E. Wade 

Evening Service J. Bell 
B. Bell 

**H. Young 

A. Parker 
T. Watson 

**C. Black 

Wednesday T. Watson 

B. Huffman 

T. Watson 

N. Jones 

* Coordinator- Tammie Watson; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.) 
 
 

Missionary of the Week: Tuttle/Ukraine 
In January Bruce was able to join his translator, Katya, at the church 

one of his student in Latvia. Please pray for the spiritual situation in 

Latvia as it appears weak and dismal. Bruce was grateful for the 

opportunity to teach and counsel these believers who were so hungry 

spiritually. Please be in prayer for the health and safety of some of 

Bruce’s recent graduates. Tima, Masha, and their baby departed for a 

very needy Muslim area in Russia. Also please pray for Sergey and 

his family. They fled from Ukraine’s war zone but have taken several 

trips back in order to minister the Gospel and help Sergey’s father 

who is a pastor there. 
 

 
 
 
 

     This Week  Year-To-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving    $     7,046.00     $ 276,896.11 

Tithes & Offerings Budget Needs      $     6,743.81 $ 276,496.21 

Faith Promise Giving       $        540.00 $   22,920.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs    $        563.46 $   23,101.86  

FCA Teachers’ Fund        $       500.00  $     7,400.00 

 
 

11:30 
 

Sunday School 86           Sunday Evening    57 

Sunday Morning  139 

Stewardship Report for April 8, 2018 
Special Coming Events 

This Week’s Events 

Order of Service 

Attendance Report for April 8, 2018 

We Are Here to Serve You 
Church Office (email: roser@fcamd.org)  301-473-5635 

Senior Pastor-Dr. Kent Ramler    240-490-7231 

FCA Administrator-Dr. Brad Parker   240-626-1258 

Deacon Board Chairman- Mr. James Harrell  301-401-0141 

Trustee Board Chairman- Mr. Adam Black  240-422-4432 


